From: Starr, David

To: Office of the Mayor

Subject: Marr-Philippo House in Grave Danger **Date:** Thursday, August 12, 2021 2:12:39 AM

Dear Sir

I oppose the moving of the Marr-Philippo House and want the developer to adhere to the Ancaster Wilson Street Secondary Plan for this development.

Please stop this ill-advised development proposal

Thank you

David Starr

P.Eng, MBA

Long time Ancaster resident

NOTICE: The information contained in this electronic mail transmission is for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed or intended and may contain information that is privileged, personal or otherwise confidential. It is not intended for transmission to, or receipt by, any individual or entity other than the named or intended addressee (or a person authorized to deliver it to the named or intended addressee) except as otherwise expressly permitted in this electronic mail transmission. If you have received this electronic transmission in error, please delete it without copying or forwarding it, and notify the sender of the error. Although the sender takes measures to protect its network against viruses, no assurance is given that this transmission is virus-free. Thank you.